
Stack Facts®

CANCELED: Empty Capacity Program in Southern California

Dear Valued Customer,

Effective immediately, Pacer Stacktrain will cancel the Empty Capacity Program in 
Southern California announced August 9, 2007, via Stack Facts 899.  As a result, 
capacity will now be available free of charge. 

For more information, please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Sales Representative, or 
Equipment Reservation.

Equipment Reservations: (877) 816-1810
Hours: Mon.-Fri. 06:00-19:00, Sat. 08:00-12:00 CT
 
We appreciate your business.
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